
WUFO
1080 ON BUFFALO RADIO

namlic
broadcasting

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

P.O. BOX 186 BUFFALO 21, N.Y.

April 19, 1962

Thank you for reporting your reception of our radio
station, WUFO, on March 18, 1962 from 6:05 to 6:151 P.M.;
and March 19, 1962 from 6:77 to 6:47 A.M.

Again, thanks and good D_Xing.

AJH/so

Sincere

Albert J. Hoch
Chief Engineer
WUF0 Radio

PHONE NF 2-1080

WUFO-AM, Buffalo WAMO-AM WAZZ-FM, Pittsburgh


